
2019 State Assessed Property Fall Forum 
The Minnesota Department of Revenue invites you to our State Assessed Property Fall Forum. 

 When: November 7, 2019, at 9 a.m. – 2:30 p.m. 
Registration starts at 8:30 a.m. 

 Where: Harold E. Stassen Building Room #2000 
600 N. Robert St.  
St. Paul, MN 55146 

See page 2 of this invitation for map, parking options, and public transit options. 

 Register: Use this link: Eventbrite - 2019 State Assessed Property Fall Forum. 
Please register by October 24, 2019. 

If you cannot attend in-person, you may participate online. We will send you a link to 
the presentation the day before the forum.  

Agenda for the 2019 Fall Forum 

 Welcome and legislative updates

 A look at Department of Revenue’s new Website

 Overview of State Assessed Property Section’s administration of different tax types

o New railroad operating property filing system

 Property Records Panel Discussion

 GIS Presentation from the Kansas Department of Revenue

 GIS Panel Discussion

 Break-out Sessions (by property type)

Do you have discussion question suggestions? 

We are looking for: 

 Questions for the panel discussions that relate to property records and GIS

 Discussion topics recommendations or questions for the industry break-out sessions

Submit your questions or recommended discussion topics to sa.property@state.mn.us. 

https://stateassessedpropertyfallforum2019.eventbrite.com/
mailto:sa.property@state.mn.us


 

 

Map to Harold Stassen Building 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Visitor Parking  

Metered parking is available in the lot next to the building. Enter the lot on 14th Street from Jackson Street. 
The parking fee is $1.75 per hour or $8 for the entire day. 

Light Rail Green Line  

Take the Light Rail Green line to the Robert Street Station, located across the street from the Stassen Building. 
For more information, check their website: www.metrotransit.org/metro-green-line.  

Bus Routes  

Metro Transit routes change frequently. Call Metro Transit at 612-373-3333 for current fare and schedule 
information, or check their website at www.metrotransit.org.  

 


